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Kansas’ prosperity depends on investment in higher education

Kansas colleges and universities have taken more than $100 million in budget cuts since the start
of the state budget crisis.

Instructor layoffs and the elimination of teaching positions have resulted in the elimination of
more than 450 academic programs and classes.






